From: angelina

To: Eduardo Sarmiento

Subject: June 22nd Hermosa Beach City Mtg
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 10:46:38 AM

I am writing HBCC to ask that you not make the proposed
DEI/CRT curriculum mandatory in our schools.

Call it whatever you want but this is not about diversity, inclusion
or tolerance. This is about the fact that we don’t need school
administrators and teachers to teach that to our children. We live
it every single day.

Years back sex education was proposed in our schools but offered
parents an option to opt out. That is what I am asking for now.

It is a PARENTS responsibility to instill morals and values in
THEIR children.

We do not need YOU, HBCC, school administers or teachers to
parent our children.

Furthermore, our children have been robbed of over a year of in
person education and they are still trying to adjust. Our schools
need to focus on teaching math, science & history ect

If HBCC takes the action of approving DEI, you are basically
telling parents that the state of CA, schools boards and the
politicians pushing this bigoted agenda know how to raise our
children better than we do, let me assure you that is not the case.
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Thank you for your time and consideration in advance!

angelina giancana



